## Jimmy Buffett

## 424A FLEMING STREET KEY WEST • FLORIDA 33040

October 20, 2015

Mayor Craig Cates City of Key West City Hall PO Box 1409 Key West, FL 33040

Dear Mayor Cates,

I want to congratulate you and the city commission on your vision for development of the proposed Truman Waterfront Park Amphitheater.

Speaking from a long history of playing the music scene in Key West, I know it would be a great addition to the existing performance venues in the Keys and a wonderful new location for the wide variety of musical events held there now, such as the Goombay Festival, Shakespeare in the Park, and even our annual Parrothead Meeting of the Minds celebration.

A state of the art Amphitheater would have a huge impact on growing the Key West music culture, which I wholeheartedly support.

I applaud your efforts and look forward to the Amphitheater become a reality.

1 1/2

Fins Up,

Jimmy Buffett